Hon Dr Shane Reti

Minister of Health
Minister for Pacific Peoples

2 2 OCT 2024

P Robins

By email: fyi-request-28520-03185c75@requests.fyi.org.nz
Ref: SROIA-289

Téna koe P Robins
Response to your request for official information

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) on 25
September 2024 for:

‘I request a list of any aides-mémoire, briefings, memos, notes, reports, or any other
advice, if any, you or your Office received between 29 August and today, listed by
agency, litle and date received.”

The information you have requested is or will soon be proactively released onto the Ministry
of Health’s website at: www.health.govt.nz/information-releases, and on the Health New
Zealand website at: www.tewhatuora.govt.nz/publications. As such, your request is refused
under section 18(d) of the Act.

Under section 28(3) of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review any
decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at:
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely
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Thomas Wyatt
Ministerial Advisor
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